
 

117419, Moscow, Donskaya sq., bld. 1      Telephone 

 

№ 92 

November 2
nd

, 1994 

 

To the Chairman of the Board 

of the “YACONTO” Company 

 

 

 

Dear Sergey Pavlovich ! 

 

Fraternity of the Donskoy Monastery thanks you heartedly for your 

help to revive Russia’s ancient shrine – the Donskoy Monastery. 

We wish you God's help in your labors, health, welfare and may your 

days be many. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


